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Although not a part of any specific business, I am well aware of just how much 

money is spent by not only myself but many friends and family members who are a 

part of our recreational fishing fleet.   This money spent is viable to many local 

businesses and communities where these fishing grounds exist.  Without our 

hatcheries our fish runs will dry up and so will the money for these areas.  It is that 

simple.   

 

Any legislation to improve and/or maintain our fish hatcheries will ensure that the 

revenue generated from our recreational fishing fleet will continue to strengthen our 

local economies.    

 

Thank You, 

Kevin  


